

125 Worth Street Room 720 New York, NY 10013 nyc.gov/sanitation

646.885.4974 kgarcia@dsny.nyc.gov November 14, 2018

Honorable Corey Johnson Speaker, New York City Council City Hall New York, New York 10007

Dear Speaker Johnson:

Pursuant to Local Law 28 of 2011, and on behalf of the New York City Department of Sanitation ("DSNY"), I am pleased to submit to you the agency's Final Borough-Based Snow Plans for each borough in the City of New York.

These Final Snow Plans detail DSNY's preparedness and response for possible snow events in the coming 2018-2019 winter season inclusive of the criteria set forth under Local Law 28. Copies of these reports will also be made available to the public on our website, http://www.nyc.gov/dsny, under the Services tab (scroll down to Snow Response, click on Overview, then click on Snow Planning).

Sincerely,

Kachriga Gascia Kathryn Garcia

cc: All Borough Presidents
All City Council Members
All Community Boards

Jon Paul Lupo, Director, Mayor's Office of Intergovernmental Affairs